
PGHS School Community Council Meeting Notes for Mar. 29, 2017 
 
In Attendance: Steve Stewart, Cristie Wood, Garth Lovell, Andrea Motto, Cindy Hill, Heather 
Downs, Mark Clement, Amanda Siebert, Laurie Stringer, Doug Meeks, Cheryl Williams, Justin 
Reeves, Niels Fugal 
Excused: Darlene Sweeten, Paula Harline 
 
Minute Approval: Motion made by Amanda, seconded by Mark. Vote was unanimous to 
approve. 
 
Budget Discussion and Review of New Proposal:  Our proposed budget for the 2017/2018 
school year includes Leadership team development, Chromebooks for the English Dept., 
funding for and additional advocate/Spanish speaker, funding for a math intern and we will 
continue to fund AP classes, English Graders and Advocates/East Shore. 
Dr. Stewart explained his need for leadership team development by reviewing the vision of 
Alpine District, including 3 basic teams. 1) Leadership, 2) teacher (including collaboration) and 
3) intervention.  Two of these three teams are sufficiently in place at PGHS.  Dr. Stewart is 
concerned about getting a great leadership team in place, including administrators, teachers 
and counselors.  
Mark asked Dr. Stewart to task the leadership team with concrete proposals for the SCC for 
next year. 
 
Mark made a motion to vote on the budget as outlined.  Amanda seconded the motion.  The 
budget passed unanimously. 
 
Discussion was made about SCC elections in May and who would be staying on the council. 
Garth, Amanda, Cheryl, Heather, and Cristie were all willing and able to stay.  Cindy was done 
with her service. 
 
Cheryl made the motion to adjourn and Heather seconded.  
 


